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COVID-19 SIMPSON UPDATE 

We wanted to take this opportunity to keep you informed of how we are planning to 

support our colleagues and Clients in the coming weeks and months during this 

unprecedented situation. 

 

At Simpson we are fully committed to ensuring we do everything we can to ensure our 

business continues in light of the current challenges faced with Coronavirus (COVID-19). 

 

Our priority is to not only keep our colleagues and the wider community safe but to ensure 

that we can still offer the best quality service to all our clients with minimal disruption.  

Following the latest advice from the UK Government, we would like to reassure you that the 

measures we have put in place will ensure we continue to operate effectively, while 

safeguarding the health and safety of our colleagues. 

 We are operating as normal and we have provided our employees with technology, 

processes and procedures to work remotely.  Allowing us to continue to provide our 

services, actively promoting the use of video and phone conferencing tools such as 

Skype. 

 Our sites currently remain fully operational. 

 In the weeks ahead, we will continue to monitor and respond to the Government 

advice and recommendations in relation to COVID-19.  Work practices and procedures 

will be amended to reflect the latest guidelines. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish our clients and colleagues the best health 

over the coming weeks. 

 

Neil Silcock 

Managing Director  


